

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 1st February 2024

## **Parent Workshops**

Dear Parents and Carers.

As part of our drive to build strong home-school relationships, this year we would like to offer parents/carers a program of workshops. These have been designed to build parents/carers knowledge and confidence when supporting children at home across different areas of development and we strongly urge parents/carers to come to as many of these sessions as possible. We will send out a termly reminder so you can sign up for workshops most relevant for you and your child.

During the presentations, we will share how we enable children in school to build their skills as well as a range of practical activities of how you can support your child at home. They will be held in the main school hall and will be relevant for all children across the school.

The programs we are offering are as follows:

- 1. Managing Emotions and Zones of Regulation Wednesday, 24<sup>th</sup> April, 2.30–3.15pm Here is an opportunity to find out how you can support your child with recognising different emotions. You will also gain an understanding of how you can support your child to manage their emotions and how we encourage this at school.
- 2. Maths Mastery Thursday, 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2.30–3.15pm An opportunity for you to understand the mastery approach and how it is taught and to give ideas for supporting maths at home – making it fun!
- 3. THRIVE & Understanding Behaviour Monday, 20<sup>th</sup> May, 2.30–3.15pm Find out how to support your child with their behaviour. We will share some resources with you to show you how to promote language to use at home alongside what we do at school. To help parents and carers understand how the approach makes a positive difference to the wellbeing of your children and therefore the whole family, including you!
- 4. Online Safety Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> June, 2.30–3.15pm Come and learn about how we support at school, knowing how to stay safe online and setting restrictions on their devices and apps.



Please sign up via this <u>link</u> and we will look forward to seeing you for some wonderful, shared learning.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions about the workshops, please contact me via email to <a href="mailto:admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk">admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk</a> in the first instance.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. K South

LKS2 Assistant Headteacher

K.SO

